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Things To Know 

Daily attendance is very important!  

 Please make sure your children are in 

school every day to get the most of our last 

few months of school.  

 

** Important Request** 

Please remember to call our school 

office each morning your child is absent 

from school to let us know of their 

absence.   585-266-0331 

Reading to your child every day for just 20 

minutes is extremely important.   

Vocabulary and language increase with 

every book read. Reading the same book is 

fine because repetition is great! Expanding 

your child’s exposure to many different titles 

gives them a great advantage to 

expanding their vocabulary and language. 

You will be helping your child get ready for 

Kindergarten in many ways by reading to 

them each day.  

What We Are Learning 

Life is popping in our Pre-K classroom in so many 

ways! Your children have grown since starting 

Pre-K in September and we are very proud of all 

of the growth in their learning they have shown 

us and continue to show us daily! We have so 

much life springing up in our classroom! 3 chicks 

have hatched, our 4 caterpillars have 

metamorphosed into their chrysalis and many 

seedlings have begun to sprout for our 

upcoming Flower City Kids Field Trip in June!  

Your children are caring and attentive to all of 

the new life in our classroom.  We look forward 

to the excitement of our caterpillars hatching in 

a few weeks and the release of our beautiful 

monarchs!  The continued growth of our baby 

chicks and learning to hold them and enjoy the 

closeness of our sweet chicks is especially 

exciting for your children!   Through literature, 

song, movement, math and science your 

children have been learning about life cycles 

and the difference and similarities of the life 

cycles we studied: chicks; plants, frogs and 

butterflies. 
 

 

Reminders 

Please remember to tell us when you will pick up early so that we can have your children ready 

to leave. 
 

Dress your children in layers for the weather and our classroom. Our classroom does get chilly at 

times – especially at Rest Time. Remember your child’s blanket for Rest Time. 

 
Important Date 

May 20th Seneca Park Zoo  

   Field Trip 9:30am-2:00pm 

 q][‘ 

    May 30th No School  

         Memorial Day 

Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions or concerns 

HBM School #50 at 585-266-0331 the office or our 

classroom ext 1340   

 
 


